Coronado Battalion USNSCC Ship’s Log – 2005
18 Oct 2005
Coronado Battalion CO: 

I am Chief Andy Wray of IBU-17. I had the pleasure of meeting the members of your unit's Color Guard for our Change of Command on 16 October. My entire Chain of Command was very impressed by the professionalism of your cadets. If the Chiefs' Mess at IBU-17 can ever be of assistance please do not hesitate to call us. 

Anything, Anytime, Anywhere 

ITC Andy Wray, USN

Training Officer 

INSHOREBOATUNIT SEVENTEEN



4 Oct 2005
From somewhere enroute to the "sandbox"

“Please tell everyone I said hi and have fun. Remember, if there are issues, tell them to deal with it and if that doesn't work, get a (GED) -- just Get-Er-Done! HA! 

And remember….. 

   Everyday is a holiday. 

   Every allowance is a fortune. 

   Every meal is a banquet. 

   And every Sea Cadet formation is a family reunion.

HMC John D'Ercole



21 Sep 2005
Advanced Field Training at Camp Roberts, 19 Jun - 3 Jul 2005 

Advanced Field Training was an interesting experience. While not as fun, constructive, or appeasing as Basic Field, I did manage to find a veritable plethora of things to keep me occupied. Such as grueling 8 mile hikes, and sleep inducing classroom sessions. We had a culinary staff there that provided us with nourishing meals to keep our bodies healthy and running. We camped out in the woods for 3 days straight, and I managed to obtain an estimated 15 mosquito bites. 

PO3 Jason Reese



 

7 Aug 2005
SEAMANSHIP Training, 16 Jul - 30 Jul 05 

My first day was sort of in disarray at the airport, but once I made it to the USS HORNET, which was a memorial, I had a decent time. I really wish we had gotten the BOS'N pipes they ordered. We did firefighting training; that was cool. A lot of hands-on as the nozzleman. 

I never realized how many watches one person can get until here. Overall it was interesting. I am really considering doing the cooking training next summer. They were really having an awesome time. 

SA LaKera Williams



7 Aug 2005
NSCC Recruit Training at Camp Parks, 26 Jun - 09 Jul 05

Recruit training was interesting to say the least. A lot of the things we learned we have covered in training with the battalion, and a lot of what I had to do in the BMR. It was a good opportunity for me and I am glad it is over so I can attend more advanced trainings. 

SA LaKera Williams



5 Aug 2005
NLCC Orientation Boot Camp at 32nd Street Naval Station, 24-30 Jul 2005 

Staffing boot camp for new Leaguers is probably one of the most fun things I've ever done. I got to learn so much about being a leader and about how different people all have their own unique qualities and agendas. I am looking forward to doing a Sea Cadet boot camp. I recommend that every cadet try to staff a boot camp and if you do, go for orientation because it is the best opportunity to touch peoples lives and give them a sense of confidence that they never had and can continue to thrive on the rest of their lives. It was such a great experience and the only thing negative I have to say about it is that it was only a week long. 

SN Tyler Alderman, NSCC 



11 Jul 2005
Advanced Field Training at Camp Roberts, 19 Jun - 3 Jul 2005 

Advanced field training was quite a different experience compared to Basic field training. All the Basic cadets look up to you and it gives a sort of responsibility to carry out activities better than you did in Basic. We spent three nights in Sherwood Forest, went repelling down a 100 foot rock, used the F.A.T.S. trainer and we did a lot of eating in the chow hall (my personal favorite). I really enjoyed the people most of all. This program is one of the best doors to go through if meeting new people is your desire. I enjoyed the training and I look forward to staffing it next year as a midshipman. Overall it is a training experience that all cadets would and should utilize and enjoy. 

Cadet Tyler Alderman, NSCC



25 May 2005
Winter Training at Port Hueneme, 26 Dec. 2004- 2 Jan. 2005

Winter Staffing at Port Hueneme was a lot of fun. I went there expecting to work at Quarterdeck, but to my surprise I ended up working with the Leaguers. Ohh how fun, well it was fun, at least some parts of it. I loved working with and marching the leaguers. They are a lot of fun to be around. Every once in a while you get the hard kids, but it was a good experience overall. Because I'm not a morning person, getting up at 4:30 every morning was really hard for me, but I made it. My Company was great. I also loved meeting new cadets, Staff members, and Leaguers. If I could go back and do it all over again I would definitely spend my Christmas break and New Year's Eve at Port Hueneme. 

SN Jephanie Kelly, NSCC



4 Apr 2005
Winter Training at Port Hueneme, 26 Dec. 2004- 2 Jan. 2005

Recruit training at Port Hueneme was a great experience. However, we had to miss a lot of our winter break and our new years. When we first got there we were assigned to companies. My company was Delta Company and we had a CC who was leaving for SEAL training or something like that soon. This was an advantage for people in my company because he was going to try a different approach with us than he had with other recruits the past years. He wasn't going to "beat" us as much! The word "beat" kind of scared me at first until I realized it meant making us do physical activities. The first night someone talked in the chow hall so we went back to the gym and had a party. It was the funnest party I've ever been to. We had to do push-ups, sit-ups, mountain climbers, etc. The rest of the days pretty much repeated with getting beat and falling asleep in classes, which resulted in getting beat some more. When I think about it I would have much rather been out on this experience then sitting in my room playing video games.

SR John Simmons, NSCC


17 Jan 2005
To my shipmates at the Coronado Battalion:

It was an honor to develop this web page for you. From everything I've seen and heard, you have an outstanding unit and have much to look forward to. I have great respect for your C.O., CDR Rychnovsky, and know you'll do well. I have taken the liberty of including a link to the Aurora Division on your links page, and will maintain one for your site on ours. 

Be sure to keep up this page, and submit your entries to your webmaster after every training.

Fair winds and following seas!!

LTJG Jeffrey N. Dooley, NSCC

Commanding Officer & Webmaster

Aurora Division, Aurora, Illinois

